
Plant Kitchen Mushroom Pie

Customer safety is of paramount importance to Marks & 
Spencer and we take all issues regarding the production of 

our foods extremely seriously.

Marks & Spencer is recalling its Plant Kitchen Mushroom Pie 
given the undeclared presence of soya in pack.

PRODUCT ‘USE BY’ DATES Barcode Number

Plant Kitchen 
Mushroom Pie

12/4/2024
16/4/2024
18/4/2024
22/4/2024

0360944

Please do not consume this product if you have an allergy or intolerance to 
Soya. If you wish to exchange the product, you can return it to your nearest 

store where a full refund will be given.
Only the displayed date codes are impacted. No other M&S products are 

affected. 
We apologise to our customers for any inconvenience caused. 

For more information contact us on 03330148555

DATE issued : 12/4/2024
DATE to remove: 13/5/2024
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